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October 31, 2014 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor 
Three Empire Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
RE: Case No. 14-G-0163 – Tariff filing by KeySpan Gas East Corp. d/b/a Brooklyn Union of 

L.I. to align the monthly cost of gas and adjustment provisions and statements with those 
filed by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY in Case 13-G-0439 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“National Grid” or “Company”) hereby 
submits the following supplement to become effective November 30, 2014: 
 
  Supplement No. 58 
  To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 1-GAS 
 
After discussions with Department of Public Service Staff (“Staff”), the Company filed revisions 
to its tariff on July 22, 2014 (“July 22 Filing”) in the above-referenced matter to clarify the fixed 
costs that are allocated to ESCOs.  Subsequently, Staff determined that notice of the July 22 
Filing was required under the State Administrative Procedure Act, and on August 19, 2014 the 
Commission approved a postponement of the effective date of the July 22 Filing to December 1, 
2014.  At Staff’s request, the Company now proposes to further postpone the effective date to 
January 1, 2015. 
 
The Company respectfully requests a waiver of the newspaper publication requirements under 
Public Service Law §66-12 and 16 NYCRR 720.8. 
 
Please contact Melissa R. Nairn with any questions regarding this letter or the enclosure at  
(929) 324-4587 or Melissa.Nairn@nationalgrid.com. 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      /s/ Melissa R. Nairn 
       
      Melissa R. Nairn 
      Manager, NY Gas Pricing  

Melissa R. Nairn 
Manager – NY Gas Pricing 
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